

19th of September 2017

Dear Students,

On behalf of North London Grammar School, Birkbeck University and Axis Tuition Centre, I wish you all the best of luck for the start of the new term and academic year.

This term, three educational institutions have collaborated to organise a Seminar for Ks4 students including Year 10, Year 11 and Sixth Form/UFP. The purpose of this event will be to introduce you the options that you will be considering for your future education. A representative from Birkbeck University will be coming in to discuss about the university, the courses available, and the support programmes that are given and financial help that is available.

This will help give you a better understanding on what to look out for when choosing the subject you what to study and where you want to study at. The event will take place in the Main Hall on the Thursday 12th of October and will start at 6:00pm and will last until 7:00pm. Please let Mr. Murat Tiknaz (Learning Mentor) know if you wish to attend to register for the event.

Kindest Regards,

Mr.Murat Tiknaz

Learning Mentor,

Mtiknaz@northlondongrammar.com



